Temporary Traffic Order — Lower
Pleasance

ROAD

CLOSED

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 — SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of Scottish Water iron work repairs
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the entry to and exit from Lower Pleasance
(at its junction with Lochee Road), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Sunday 26th July 2020 for one day.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Lochee Road southbound,
returning Lochee Road northbound/Polepark Road.

For further information contact 433168.
Executive Director

City Development Department
Dundee City Council
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